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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 
State Route 6 / Franklin Road Update 

 
NASHVILLE, Tenn. – The Tennessee Department of Transportation’s widening project of State Route 6/Franklin 
Road is nearing completion and is expected to be complete by the end of this year. 
 
The following work was completed within the last week: 

• Finished mainline paving 
• Continued multi-use path base and surface paving 
• Placed topsoil and sod throughout project 
• Poured concrete driveways 

 
The following work is expected to be completed this week: 

• Finish pouring concrete driveways 
• Finish (maybe) paving on multi-use path 
• Pave asphalt driveways 
• Place topsoil and sod throughout project 
• Place ROW markers 

 
The current lane closure of the outside northbound lane will remain in place while crews pave the multiuse path. 
 
Motorists are advised to plan for extra travel time, and slow down while in a work zone. 
 
From your desktop or mobile device, get the latest construction activity and live streaming SmartWay traffic 
cameras at www.TNSmartWay.com/Traffic. Travelers can also dial 511 from any phone for travel information. 
 
As always, drivers are reminded to use all motorist information tools wisely and Know Before You Go! by 
checking travel conditions before leaving for your destination. Drivers should never tweet, text or talk on a 
cell phone while behind the wheel. 
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